
Compliments & Heartiest Congratulations for the 
phenomenal success of IBL : Dinesh Khanna 
 
To: Dr Akhilesh Das Gupta 

 
Respected Akhilesh Bhai, 
 
Please accept my compliments & heartiest congratulations 

for the phenomenal success of IBL, under your  
patronage. This event has taken Badminton to a different 
popularity level, which will only get stronger. 
 
For the last few years top class Badminton was mostly 
confined to Delhi, but IBL has show cased the talent 
of our players in six different cities, who really lapped it up. 
 
The best part of league format was that every city 
could watch all the top players in action. 
 
With warm regards, 
 
Dinesh Khanna 
B -19 SFS Apartments, 
Sheikh Sarai, Phase - I 
New Delhi - 110 017 
Mobile : 98710-54234 
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